
All items for inclusion in the next notices should be sent to  
Anna Newman by Thursday  7th June  

Tel: 695698 or Email: anagram673@hotmail.co.uk 
(please let me know if you would like to receive notices by email) 

 
‘Know your Bible’are presenting a  

Women’s Day Conference  
on Thursday 14th June  

at Freshbrook Evangelical Church, Worsley Road,  
from 9.45am—2.30pm.  

Entitled “A Living Hope”. 
Please bring your own lunch—drinks available. 

 More information from Joan McCann 
 

 
Cantores Chamber Choir.    

Sackbuts and Cornetts,  
music by Gabrieli, Montiverdi, Taverner and Tallis  

accompanied by period instruments.     
Northleach June 16th and Tetbury June 30th.    

More information and tickets 
—see Nathalie or www.Cantores.net 

 
Starlight Walk 
Saturday 30th June in aid of Prospect Hospice.    It has been  
suggested in our cell group that we partake in the walk in memory 
of our dear friend Margaret Hill who died last year.    Registration 
is £15 and the walk is 10k.   If you would like to join us please 
contact Diane K 336420  

St. Paul’s, Covingham 

St. Timothy’s, Liden 

Eldene Church 
www.dorcanchurch.org.uk 

3rd June, 2012 

          Staff Team:   
  
              

Rev. Tony Knapp 
Rev. Beth Brown  
Rev. Andrew Wigley        

Tel: 525130  
Tel: 826444 
Tel: 523810 

Tony & Beth both have Fridays off - .Andrew has Tuesdays and Saturdays off. 
Please avoid contacting them at these times if possible. 

SERVICES - 3rd June—The Queen’s Diamond Jubilee 
St. Paul’s   

10.30am United Worship for the 
Queen’s Jubilee 

Andrew Wigley,  
Tony Knapp, Beth Brown 

Sunday Tots (Lucy Curtis),     NO Sunday Club  (All Age Worship) 

Followed by The Big Jubilee Lunch + games, crafts, quizzes, etc. ! 

St Tim’s    

10.30am At St. Paul’s  

Eldene   

10.30am At St. Paul’s  

Lectionary Readings 
3rd June 

Isaiah 6: 1-8 
Psalm 29 

Rom. 8: 12-17 
John 3: 1-17 

Welcome to the Dorcan Church. 
If you are new, we would love to get to know you better. 
Please speak to the Minister or to one of the Stewards. 



NEXT WEEK—  Some of the normal weekly church and small group activities will not take 
place during the Jubilee Bank Holiday and school break.   Please check with group leaders. 

Mon. 4th June 2.00pm 
7.30pm 
7.30pm 

Scrabble & Dominoes at St. Tim’s 
NO START! Course session this week, next one 11th June 
Fellowship and Bible Study at 7 Thorne Road, Eldene 

Tues. 5th June 7.30pm Cell Group—12 Fitzmaurice Close, Covingham 

Wed. 6th June  
10.00am 

NO Tiny Tots at St. Paul’s or St. Tim’s until 13th June 
Holy Communion at St. Tim’s 

Thurs.7th June 10.00am 
7.30pm 
7.30pm 

Holy Communion at St. Paul’s 
Cell Group— Austen Crescent, Liden 
Cell Group— Not at  Sedgebrook, check for venue. 

Sat 9th June 10.00am 
-12.00 noon 

Coffee morning and sale in aid of Turning Point 
                                                           at St. Paul’s 

Confirmation Would you be interested in being Confirmed?    This year our joint  
Confirmation Service will be at Queen’s Drive Methodist Church on the evening of 
Wednesday 4th July.    Please have a word with Andrew, Beth or Tony if you would like 
to consider this next step in your Christian faith.    There is no upper age limit, and if you 
have not been baptised, this can be included in the service as well.    We will be meeting 
during June to prepare for Confirmation.    We hope to be joined by other candidates 
from our sister churches in Parks and Walcot.  

SERVICES—Sunday 10th June 

St. Paul’s   

8.45am Holy Communion Tony Knapp 

10.30am Baptisms Tony Knapp 

Welcome:   Cathy Knapp/ Joy Stevens,   Teas:  Cathy & Joy 
Sunday Tots (Jo Kirkland/Lucy Curtis);  NO Sunday Club (Activity Packs) 

St. Tim’s   

10.30am Morning Worship Barbara Wilcox 

Eldene   

10.30am Morning Worship Paul Tayler 

We welcome Steve and Clare Waldron who bring Charlie Alan for Baptism, and  
Jim Grey and Jo Dilley who bring Lilianna Michaela for Baptism. 

 

Unfortunately I will not be at the Jubilee Party on Saturday so I would be 
grateful if you could let me have some pictures for the Church Website.    I will 
put them all together and make an album for all to share.   Hope the weather 
stays fine—have a good time.   Tony Prichard 

 

Diary Date  -  There will be a meeting to discuss Children & Youth in the Dorcan 
Church on Wed 20th June, 7.30pm at 6 Sutton Road.    If you are interested please 
plan to come along.    Thanks Beth  

 

Help!    Tiny Tots on 13th June at 9.30am at St Paul’s.  
Several of the helpers are unavailable that day – would you be able to help with 
serving refreshments, or helping with the craft table?    If you can possibly help, 
please phone Cathy on 525130.  

 

I would like to thank all those who attended my 80th Birthday party and 
helped to make it such a brilliant success.    I want to publicly  
acknowledge all that my family did in planning and organising the  
evening and to thank Louise in particular for the way she took on the job 
of M.C.      
I was very surprised and pleased at the appearance of the Swindon Male 
Voice Choir as I had no idea that they were going to perform.   
                                                                                              Tony Gasson 

 

ONLY MEN ALLOWED  -  No, not singing but the start of a new cell group 
where men can explore ideas and thoughts about their faith in the company of 
other men.   If you would like to join a group like this Bob  ( 977260) is thinking 
of organising one if enough men are interested.   It would probably be on a Mon-
day or Tuesday at a venue yet to be decided.     
If you would be interested in attending or indeed help organise such a cell, please 
give Bob a ring. 


